
Greater Maple Valley Unincorporated Area Council 
P.O. Box 101 
Maple Valley, WA  98038 
 
 
November 3, 2010 
 
Kjristine Lund 
info@kingcountyfloodcontrol.org  
King County Flood District Board Executive Director 
516 Third Ave, Rm. W 1039 
Seattle, WA  98104 
 
Re: Proposed Flood Control District Contribution to the Seattle Seawall 
 
The Greater Maple Valley Unincorporated Area Council (GMVUAC) opposes the proposed Flood Control District $30M 
contribution to the Seattle Seawall. These monies are needed to support Public Safety flood control projects throughout King 
County and should be used for that purpose. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve Hiester (hies_skel@hotmail.com) 
Chairman, Greater Maple Valley Unincorporated Area Council 
 
 
cc: 
King County Executive Dow Constantine Dow.Constantine@kingcounty.gov, 
King County Flood District Board: King County Council council@kingcounty.gov 
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